
30 July 2021 

By email 

Dear Airline  

NOTICE OF AMENDMENTS TO THE CONDITIONS OF USE 

We refer to the Perth Airport Conditions of Use (the current version of which is available on 
the Perth Airport Website) and our notice, dated 24 February 2020 (included as Attachment A 
to this letter), of the following proposed amendments to the Conditions of Use:  

1. Definition of Permitted Purpose: In order to provide greater clarity as to the retail
activities that may be undertaken when operating under the Conditions of Use, the
definition of Permitted Purpose under clause 1.1 will be amended as follows:

2. Events of Default: In order to align with industry expectations and in recognition of the
comments made by the Productivity Commission in its most recent report, clause
18.2(f) will be deleted.

We received no objections to the proposed amendments during the consultation period. 
Accordingly, we confirm that these amendments will proceed and will come into effect 90 days 
from the date of this notice.  

Yours sincerely 

Scott Woodward 
Chief Operating Officer 

https://www.perthairport.com.au/Home/corporate/work-with-us/operating-at-perth-airport/airport-charges


24 February 2020 

By email 

Dear Airline  
NOTICE OF PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO THE CONDITIONS OF USE 
We refer to the Perth Airport Conditions of Use (the current version of which is available 
on the Perth Airport Website).  
In accordance with clause 2.3 of the Conditions of Use, we are writing to notify you of 
the following proposed amendments to the Conditions of Use: 

1. Definition of Permitted Purpose: In order to provide greater clarity as to the
retail activities that may be undertaken when operating under the Conditions of
Use, the definition of Permitted Purpose under clause 1.1 will be amended as
follows:

2. Events of Default: In order to align with industry expectations and in recognition
of the comments made by the Productivity Commission in its most recent report,
clause 18.2(f) will be deleted.

The above amendments are proposed to take effect 120 days from the date of this 
notice. If the Airline wishes to make comment on the proposed amendments, please 
provide any comments to the below details by 24 March 2020: 

Att: Brian Pereira, Chief Financial Officer 
Address: Level 2, 2 George Wiencke Drive, Perth Airport WA 6105 
Email: Brian.Pereira@perthairport.com.au  

Yours sincerely 

Brian Pereira  Scott Woodward 
Chief Financial Officer Chief Operating Officer 

Attachment A

https://www.perthairport.com.au/Home/corporate/work-with-us/operating-at-perth-airport/airport-charges
mailto:Brian.Pereira@perthairport.com.au

	July 2021 Confirmation of COU Amendment (SW Signed)
	Attachment A to July 2021 Notice



